
Climate Change Task Force City Collaboration Subcommittee 

June 18, 2019 Meeting Notes 

Communicating with Municipalities 

• City Clerk distribution list obtained.  
o Requests for distribution to Commissioners will be sent through City Clerks.  

• Request to staff to obtain city elected official distribution list.  

• Municipal PIOs may want to include CCTF updates in weekly city emails.  

• Intend to coordinate with Equity and Communication subcommittee on distributions to other 

key community partners 

Introduction Email 

• Email introducing CCTF including description of membership, mission, information about task 

force activities and links to CCTF and Compact websites will be drafted. Email will ask city 

officials what topics in which they are interested.  

• Intend to reach out to School Board officials, will communicate with CCTF member, Robin 

Bartleman.    

 


